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Important Reminders! 

 Dumpsters are not permitted onsite, however moving pods 

are permitted with proper permission.  

 Please pay attention to stop signs and posted speed limits in 

the community. 

 Pets must always be accompanied by owner and on leash 

when out in the community. 

 Tornado season is upon us please visit www.ready.gov for 

disaster tips in case of an emergency. 

 Remember to test AC units now, the warmer months are 

upon us. If there are any issues with your AC please call the 

maintenance hotline at (847) 689-4312 ext 1 to place a work 

order. 

 Remember your house keys! We provide one courtesy lock 

out, any further work orders placed for a lock out will result 

in a charge to your account, this includes bedrooms and 

bathroom lock outs. 

Contact Information 

1710 Cavin Drive, Bldg. 8100, Great Lakes, IL 60088 

Phone: 847-689-4312 • Fax: 847-689-4315 

Thank you to all of our residents who participated in our 

Mothers Day Pizza Pick Up! 

SAVE THE DATES 
Drive Up Donuts For Dad 
When: June 17th 0700-0800 

Where: 1710 Cavin Drive Great Lakes  IL 60088 

Let us give you donuts on the go to celebrate all the Dads in our 

community. *While supplies last  

Fathers Day Raffle  
Starting June 13th at 0800 and ending June 17th at 1200 you can 

submit  your name and address to 

greatlakescontact@huntcompanies.com. All Fathers welcome to 

enter. Winners will be pulled on the 17th and announced on our 

facebook page. Find us on facebook at Navy Great Lakes Family 

Housing. 

 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Dear HMC Residents, 

 This month we officially welcome summer, 

celebrate graduations, observe Father’s 

Day, and prepare for PCS season. 

Congratulations to all of our graduates. 

Whether you are graduating college or 

kindergarten, taking the next step in your educational 

career, and in life, is important and should be celebrated! 

We want to ease the burden and stress that often comes 

with moving, and one way we can do this is to ensure we 

are providing clear communication, answering questions, 

and walking you through the process. You are encouraged 

to reach out to your Resident Service Specialist once you 

have received orders so they can guide you through every 

step. On behalf of Hunt Military Communities, I wish all of 

our fathers and father -gures, a Happy Father's Day. 

Whether you are serving far away or close to home – or 

supporting a spouse who is active duty – your commitment 

to your country and families is admirable. We look forward 

to honoring you this month. Semper Fidelis  

Brian Stann 

 

 

CEO 

Hunt Military Communities 

Our CEO’s Message 



navygreatlakesfamilyhousing.com 

 

Resident Service Team 
 

Canesha Jackson - (224) 440-9928 

Dominique Castro - (224) 280-4335 

Rhonda Peters - (224) 419-9010 

Kristina McCoy - (224) 214-9422 

Kourtnee Frascona - (224) 430-3670   

Happenings Around Town 

Blair Park Community Pool 

355 W Washington Ave, Lake Bluff, IL 60044  

The pool will open on May 28! Get 

your membership today! 

The Lake Bluff Park District’s 50 meter Olympic size 

pool water is heated to provide enjoyable swimming, 

regardless of weather. 

 

MEMBERSHIP RATE  RESIDENT      NON-RESIDENT 

Individual              $150                 $225 

Family of 2              $190                 $285 

Family of 3               $230      $345 

Family of 4               $270      $405 

Family of 5               $310      $465 

Family of 6              $350                 $525 

Each Additional      $40       $60 

 

Lake Bluff Farmers Market  

The 2022 Lake Bluff Farmers Market  will take place each Friday 

starting June 3rd from 0700-1200. 

10 E Sheridan Place, Lake Bluff, IL 60088 

 


